3 LEGAL NOTICES
gardnernewslegals@gannett.com

Date: July 19, 2023

-Legal Notice, Gardner News
Telephone: 1-833-790-0905
From: Waestminster Conservation Commission

PLEASE NOTE: The Gardner News will contact you and
provide you with an ad number that they require in order to accept
payment. Prepayment is required. Please check your SPAM box
or contact them if you don’t hear from them.

Please Publish: July 27, 2023
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NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing on Thursday, August 3, 2023 in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall to consider a Notice of Intent requested by
Dustin & Heather Brisson for the construction of a single family house & driveway on vacant land. Driveway must cross a
perennial stream to access property at 25 Barrel Road, Westminster. The meeting wili begin at 7:00 pm.
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TOWN OF WESTMINSTER

NOTICE OF INTENT
Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing on Thursday, August 3, 2023 in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall to consider a Notice of Intent requested by
Michael Brown for the construction of an addition on a single family house with a new driveway and septic at 183 Worcester

Road, Westminster. The meeting will begin at 7:00 pm.
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Seth Donohoe

Dillis & Roy Civil Design Group, Inc.
1 Main Street, Suite 1

Lunenburg, MA 01462
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sdonohoe@dillisandroy.com

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
REQUEST FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
meeting on Thursday, August 3, 2023 in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall to consider a Request for Determination of
Applicability requested by Jeanson Builders Contracting, Inc. for confirmation that the aiteration for the proposed cluster
housing development known as Park Meadow and located at 12 Park Street in Westminster to be located outside the 100 ft.
buffer zone to a BVW and is not subject to the jurisdiction of the Westminster Wetlands Bylaw. This property is owned by

Dennis Latorre. The meeting will begin at 7:00 pm.




